The University of Birmingham

UNIVERSITY HOUSE

Edgbaston Park Road, Birmingham B15 2TX
Telephone 021-472 0115

Warden : A Butterworth, MA 31st May 1978.

Mr. A. Yates,

. The Anglo-Catalan Society,
Department of Hispanic Studies,
The University
Sheffield S. 10. 2TN,

Dear Mr. Yates,
Thank you for yaur letter of the 29th May, I will take your points in order.

1). I have since consulted my wife and we shall be prepared to provide the evening
meal on the 22nd and the 23rd and the special lunch on the 23rd,

2). On reflection, perhaps it is wiser not to pursue the V., A, T, question any further,
3). We acknowledge your numbers as at present and hope you will keep us

informed.

Yours sincerely,

< \J\ \_{QJ\J\,\\
A BUTTERWbBTH M. A,
(WARDEN).




